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I am 100% opposed to SB 78.  This is an unfair bill that places undue burdens on 

those not involved in a union dispute.  The union and company are between them, 

and if the union members decide to walk out, that is on them.  They have strike funds 

set aside for such actions.  I was a member of a union for 37 years, paid my dues, 

and was involved in a few strikes.  We made our decision to strike and knew the 

consequences, but we also knew the outcome could be a positive one.  This was on 

us, not the state, not the citizens, it was between the company and the union 

members.  I am demanding a NO vote on this very harmful bill. 


